PLYMOUTH TOWN BOARD SPECIAL WORK MEETING OCTOBER 25, 2021

PRESENT: Supervisor Grace Nucero-Alger

Councilman Daniel Meyer Councilman Frank Williams Councilman Garry James

Supervisor Alger brought the meeting to order at 5:30pm. The topic of discussion was the need for a working pick-up truck for the Highway Department. The Board was in agreement that the Town can not afford to purchase a truck at this time. Since the pick-up truck is primarily used to plow the Town Hall parking lot and the Town's fire hydrants, other options were discussed. Mr. Oakley was not present so Mrs. Alger said she would ask him to call each councilman and discuss the issue.

Mrs. Alger adjourned the meeting.

Vinginia E. Brown

Respectfully submitted by,

Virginia E. Brown

Plymouth Town Clerk

October 28, 2021